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Subject: Re: The Orange Show conservation
To: as768@iafii.org

Dear Bud,

I am so thrilled to hear from you. We are among your biggest fans. And yes,
we have a significant problem - of differential settlement - at The
Orange Show.

Let's talk more. Would you be available to come to Houston this fall, and
perhaps give a talk while you look at the Orange Show?

•

I had talked with another conservator, (honestly I never dreamed that the man
who SAVED THE WATTS TOWERS would be available to help us!) but I
am running into problems with his schedule and my grant deadline. I don't
know how to thank you enough for your letter and really look forward to
meeting you.

Thank you so much!

Susanne Theis, Director


